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______________________________________________________________________________                                                                                                                   
     
 Pursuant to the request of the Public Service Commission (Commission) during the 

Public Hearing in the above-referenced docket held on October 30, 2014, Questar Gas Company 

(Questar Gas or the Company) respectfully submits the following information for the 

Commission’s review.  Specifically, during the October 30, 2014 hearing, the Commission 

requested that the Company identify where, in its 2014 Integrated Resource Plan (2014 IRP), it 

references the Peak Day Factor shown on QGC Exhibit 1.5 to the Application in this docket.   

 The Company has attached as QGC Exhibit 1.12 a copy of the spreadsheet utilized to 

calculate the peak day values set forth in the Company’s 2014 IRP.  A hard copy of the summary 

sheet will be filed, along with an electronic copy of the full spreadsheet.  For ease of reference, 

the peak day set forth in the 2014 IRP is detailed in QGC Exhibit 3.9 to the 2014 IRP in Docket 

No. 14-057-15.   
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 The values shown in the attached QGC Exhibit 1.12 are also used in the peak day 

demand allocator in the Application in this Docket (See QGC Exhibit 1.5, footnote 1). Further 

review of the attached spreadsheet has shown that the values used for the allocator were for the 

2015-2016 heating season instead of the 2014-2015 heating season.  That difference does not 

impact the result because the percentage being allocated to each jurisdiction is the same for both 

years.  The forecasted percentage is based on historical throughput to each state.  In the 2014 

IRP, 96.99% is allocated to Utah in every year of the forecast.  So whether the 2014-2015 

heating season or the 2015-2016 heating season is used, the result is that 96.99% of the demand 

charges will be allocated to Utah, with the rest being allocated to Wyoming. 

 THEREFORE, Questar Gas respectfully submits this additional information.   

 DATED the 17th Day of November 2014. 

      Respectfully submitted, 
  
      QUESTAR GAS COMPANY 
 
 
      ________________________________                                    
      Colleen Larkin Bell (5253) 
      Jenniffer Nelson Clark (7947)     
      Attorneys for the Applicant 
      P.O. Box 45433 
      Salt Lake City, Utah 84145-0433 
      (801) 324-5392 
  



 
 

 

3 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

The undersigned hereby certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served 

via e-mail on this 17th day of November, 2014, to the following:   

Patricia Schmid  
Justin Jetter  
Assistant Utah Attorneys General  
Division of Public Utilities  
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor  
Salt Lake City, UT 84111  
pschmid@utah.gov 
jjetter@utah.gov 

 
Rex Olsen  
Assistant Utah Attorney General  
Office of Consumer Services  
160 East 300 South, 2nd Floor  
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
rolsen@utah.gov 
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